
Find out more about the scheme
Find out more by using your smart phone to scan the QR code 
on the right to visit the project’s website or go to:

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/ 
east-anglia-c-e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/

We have now started work to renew and improve the erosion protection on 
the seaward face of the tidal defences, known as revetment. This will take place 
along a 3km stretch between Thorney Bay and the Island Yacht Club.

These works will help maintain the existing high level of tidal flood protection for 
thousands of homes and businesses, plus local infrastructure, on Canvey Island 
through to 2070.

Information drop-in: 25 May, 4-7pm
On 25 May 2023 we are holding an information event where you will have 
the opportunity to find out more about the scheme, and to ask the project 
team questions. 

The drop-in will take place at the Canvey Island Football Club, Park Lane, 
Canvey Island, SS8 7PX. Please feel free to drop in anytime between 4pm-7pm.

Community information drop-in 
Tidal flood risk management works on Canvey Island


